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From: Joe Shaeffer | joe @mhb.com Thursday,
Apr 8, 4:14
PM
To:
Cc:
Dear Ms. , Mr. , and Ms.

I am writing to you on behalf of the ACLU of Washington Foundation and Disability Rights Washington, and
our clients, who are current and former transgender, non-binary, and intersex inmates and in custody of the
Washington Department of Corrections.

We have filed for an emergency Temporary Restraining Order and a Motion for Preliminary Injunction to
prevent the disclosure of documents you have requested from the Department of Corrections. You or your
employers are listed as “Interested Parties.”

We will attempt to serve and through their registered agents, but if your employers are
willing to accept service through this email, that would be much appreciated. Please let me know. ,
all we have is your email, so this is the best we can do on short notice for service.

In the folder below you will find all documents that have been filed in this matter. Please let me know if you
have any questions.
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Sincerely,
Joe Shaeffer

Joe Shaeffer | Attorney | MacDonald Hoague & Bayless
705 Second Avenue, Suite 1500 | Seattle, WA 98104
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